
If approved by voters, this proposal will not affect the
tax rate on a homeowner’s primary residence (the
home in which a Lake Shore homeowner lives).

The non-homestead millage cannot exceed 
18 mills. This amount must be approved by voters for
Lake Shore Public Schools to receive its full share of
State Aid.

Lake Shore’s Public Schools
Non-Homestead Operating

Millage Proposal

Lake Shore Public Schools will lose approximately
$2.6 million yearly if the 
non-homestead millage is not approved by voters. 

All Michigan school districts must levy 18 mills on
non-homestead property to receive their full
foundation allowance.

Vote 
February 27

Polls are open from
7 a.m. - 8 p.m.

For more information...
Contact Dr. Joseph DiPonio
Superintendent of Schools 

at 586/285-8480 or by email at
jdiponio@lsps.org

Visit our website
www.lakeshoreschools.org and click on

Non-Homestead Millage

Time is running out to return
your absentee ballot!

If you haven't returned your absentee
ballot, drop it off at your 

clerk’s office today!



LAKE SHORE PUBLIC SCHOOLS
28850 HARPER AVE. 

ST. CLAIR SHORES, MI 48081

LAKE SHORE PUBLIC SCHOOLS
NON-HOMESTEAD

OPERATING MILLAGE
RENEWAL AND RESTORATION

This is not a new tax.
LSPS voters originally

approved the non-
homestead millage in 1994

and last renewed 
it in 2014.

The non-homestead
millage is not levied on
primary residences; it

only applies to
businesses, second

homes, vacant land, and
rental property. 

The non-homestead
operating millage generates
approximately $2.6 million

annually. This is 5.7
percent of the 

school district’s 
operating budget. 

The operating budget 
covers everything 

necessary to provide
educational programs 

and services in Lake Shore
Public Schools. 

Vote 
February 27

Polls are open from
7 a.m. - 8 p.m.
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